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TOT LOT IS OPEN

We're so happy to see all the kids
enjoying the brand New Tot Lot.
Construction is complete and the final
step will be to add the landscaping
finishing touches around the border.

- It's important to observe the posted
rules about correct and safe play.

NO Bikes, skateboards, or blades are to
be used on the equipment.

- Please throw trash away in the bin
provided

- NO Pets inside the fence

COMING SOON:

Street black topping and
painting will begin 2/7
A final Map of the order
and street closing will be
sent by e-blast before the
work begins. It's
important to obey the
closures while work is
being done. No driving,
walking or pets allowed
while the tape is up.

ANNUAL MEETING:
Our Annual BOD meeting is Tuesday
2/15/2022. The acclimation of the Board roll
over will be mailed to all homeowners prior
to the meeting with official agenda and
Zoom information.

NEWS YOU CAN USE:

-Board meetings are held on the 3rd Tuesday of every month via Zoom
-We can be found on FaceBook as SanSavino Community chit-chat
-Our new Property Manager, Katina Davis will be on property at least monthly to observe and
send violation letters. Please ensure that you have removed all Hurricane Shutters and made all
screen repairs.
-Basketball hoops should be kept in or up by the garage when not in use.
-Trash should be put out on the evening before pick up and taken back after pick up. Please
follow the scheduled pick up days for Bulk (Monday) and Recycle( Thursday)



